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Planning & Community 
Development Dept. Review  
September 13, 2019 

 

REVIEW ROUND 2 

Project: LaSalle Estates Subdivision – 2000 N. Chestnut Avenue 

Proposed Subdivision 

Case Number: PC 18-009 

General: 
 

23. The responses to comments #8-#12, #14, #15, and #19-#21 are acceptable. 
 

24. The response to comment #13 is incomplete. Please clarify if the developer is proposing any CCR’s. 
 

25. The response to comment #16 is noted. The Village is requesting that you modify the western side yard setback 
for Lot 1 from 9.19’ to 20’ as this yard will function more like an exterior side yard given the proximity to Walnut 
Avenue. Of note, staff is supportive of a variation to Lot 3 to reduce the western exterior side yard setback from 
40’ to 30’. Please adjust the plans if this reduction is desired for Lot 3. Of note, the setback for Lot 1 (and 
potentially Lot 3) will also need to be adjusted on the Engineering Plan sheets 3, 4, and 5, as well as on the 
Preliminary Plat. 
 

26. The response to comment #17 is noted. Please see comment #25 above. 
 

27. The response to comment #18 is noted. If the developer elects to proceed with the requested variation to the 
exterior sideyard setback on Lot 3, then the asterisk and associated language must be removed from the 
Preliminary and Final Plat as it will no longer be applicable. 

 

28. The response to comment #22 is noted. Please change the word “(Number)” in the Deed of Dedication to “5” since 
the easements are 5’ wide. 
  

 

 

 

  

Prepared by: ____________________________ 

 

 

 






